
 
 

SaddleBrooke Women’s Golf Association 

2025 Quail Classic Invitational 
Sunday, April 6 through Tuesday, April 8, 2025 

 
RAFFLE BASKETS ARE BACK! 

Some of our members have been missing the raffle baskets we used to have at our  

Quail Classic Invitational.  With this input, the 2025 Quail Classic Committee has 

decided to bring the raffle back! 

 

The proceeds from the raffle help provide a great golf event, so please consider a 

donation.  We’re asking our members to commit to donating a gift, which does not 

necessarily need to be in a basket.   

 

So, get your golf groups, card groups, book clubs and your own thinking caps on 

for some original ideas.  We have commitments for a Tequila basket, a money tree, 

a bathroom décor basket and more.  Items can be anything you know our ladies 

would enjoy, keeping in mind we have some participants from out of town.   

 

Please let us know the name of your group and the theme of your gift (to avoid 

duplications) and the approximate value.  We will be collecting the baskets the week 

of March 24th.  At the raffle, we will have a card with each basket listing the name 

of the group donating and the approximate value of the gift. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  We’re looking forward to a fun 2025 Quail 

Classic! 

 

Donna Sehn  Janet Robinson 

   gustchaser@hotmail.com     janetmr@aol.com 
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